
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Friday 7th January 2022 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 
There are many things that make a good school; a strong staff team is critical. At Framfield, we are very 
fortunate to have such committed people to educate and care for our pupils. I would like to take this 
opportunity to inform you of some imminent and future changes in staffing. 
 
Welcome to Michala Keenan - INA (individual Needs Assistant) 
 
We are very grateful to Mrs Neal who kindly stepped in at short notice to support in Peacocks Class. We are 
pleased to welcome Ms Keenan to our team; her primary role will be as an INA. 
 
Welcome to Simone Cranston -Teacher in Kingfishers Class on Monday-  
 
We are grateful to Mrs Riley who temporarily replaced Mrs Tsapperelli in Kingfisher Class. Mrs Riley will 
continue in her role as our ‘one to one’ and ‘small group’ tutor. We are pleased to welcome Mrs Cranston 
who will be teaching every Monday in close partnership with Mrs Vernon. We will be re-advertising for a 
permanent teacher for this position to ensure we get the right candidate for the role. 
 
Miss Black- Maternity Leave 
 
We are very pleased to bring you the joyful news that Miss Black is expecting a baby later this year. She will 
continue to teach the class until the end of term 4 (Easter break). We will be looking for the right candidate to 
teach the class during her maternity leave. The children will be informed today. 
 
With kind regards 
 
 
 
Mrs Pestell 
Headteacher 
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